REF ID: A66557

Serial:

755

11 APR 1952

Major General F. A. Irving Superintendent U. S. Military Academy West Point, New York

Dear Ceneral Irving:

Thank you for your letter of 26 March requesting that Dr. William F. Friedman lecture at the Military icademy on 28 and 29 May.

Mr. Friedman has been authorised to travel to West Point to deliver the lecture, and has indicated his pleasure in the invitation. He will communicate directly with you in regard to the subject and content of the lecture.

It is a pleasure to be of service to you in this matter.

Sincerely,

RALPH J. CANINE

Xajor General, US Army
Director, Armed Porces Security Agency

W.F.Friedman/eby/8 Apr 52 OOT/19232B/Ext. 60493 RE: HRPeterson/AG/60219/hsh/10 Apr 52